
 

 

      MEDIA ADVISORY  

For Immediate Release  

All Media Houses 

Date: 8 December 2024 

 

MPUMALANGA PROVINCIAL GOVERNMENT UNVEILS NEW EMERGENCY VEHICLES 
FOR FESTIVE SEASON 
 
The Mpumalanga Premier, Mr. Mandla Ndlovu will unveil 30 new emergency vehicles as part 
of launching the contingency plan during the festive season in the province. 
 
In celebrating the festive season most South Africans will be travelling to different 
destinations locally and outside the borders to enjoy the summer holidays with their families. 
 
In managing any possibilities of emergency during this period, the Provincial Government led 
by Premier Ndlovu, will outline the plan to keep health services fully functional during the 
festive season holidays.  
 
The new ambulances will significantly help by responding to medical emergencies through 
rendition of pre-hospital medical care, as well as transportation to appropriate health facilities. 
 
The Premier will be accompanied by Health MEC, Ms. Sasekani Manzini, among other 
dignitaries. 

The function is arranged as follows: 
  
Date:   Monday, 09 December 2024 

Time:  8h30  

Venue: Mbombela Stadium, City of Mbombela Municipality 

 
Members of the media are invited. For confirmations, kindly contact Ms. Phumla Mokoena 
on 060 998 8781 or Mokoenapi@mpg.gov.za (Office of the Premier) or Mr. Chris Nobela 
on 0828879465 (Department of Health) or Christophern@mpuhealth.gov.za  
 
Ends… 
 
Issued by the Mpumalanga Provincial Government 
Office of the Premier 
Enquiries: Mr George Mthethwa - Provincial Government Spokesperson 
(013) 766 2242/ 083 302 2774 
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